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New buildings at Kent Road Public School

To our community

We would like to thank you for your patience as we have delivered this upgrade to the school.

Your support and cooperation has made it possible for us to deliver these new facilities for students and their 
families.

With all work now complete on the upgrade, the project team has handed over the new facilities to the school 
to use. 

We will continue to keep you updated as we remove the demountable classrooms, reinstate landscaping and 
upgrade the kiss and drop. 

Wishing you all the best, 

The School Infrastructure Project Team and Kent Road Public School

Thank you
from Kent Road Public School

http://schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au
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For more information about this project, contact 
School Infrastructure NSW:

Website: schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 1300 482 651

For information about school activities and operations, 
contact the school directly:

Principal: Denise Minifie

Website: kentroad-p.schools.nsw.gov.au

Email: kentroad-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 02 9878 2884

Contact usNew facilities

We’re really excited about the new facilities this 
project has delivered at Kent Road Public School, 
which includes:

■ 34 new permanent teaching space
■ two special program spaces
■ a new administration building
■ an extension to the hall
■ a multipurpose sports court
■ upgrades to core facilities
■ a new library
■ more functional open outdoor play space

Thank you for your patience during 
construction of the upgrade to Kent Road 
Public School. We are thrilled to have delivered 
this project to the community.

Kent Road Public School upgrade
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